
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Messing About On The River 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be writing journals about our time together 

in Year 2.  We will be thinking back to all of the fun learning 

that we have done together and writing them up as a keepsake.   
 

During the summer holidays the library service sets reading 
challenges for children.  This year is the Big Friendly Read 

Challenge 2016.  Visit the following website to find out more 

about this fantastic reading challenge. 
www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

Mathematics This week will continue to explore open ended maths problems.  

We will be exploring number and shape.  The children are 
discovering that the process of investigating problems is as 

invaluable a learning experience as actually finding the 
solution. 

Topic Wow- I can’t quite believe that we have come to the end of 

our time together in Year 2.  This week we will reflecting upon 
our learning journey together and celebrating everyone’s many 

successes. There will also be plenty of time for us to make 

some more special memories!  We have Water Day this week 
which will be very exciting.  We also have the End of Year 

Assembly on Friday morning.  Please join us to celebrate as 

the children in Year 2 graduate Key Stage One.  Keep the 
tissues handy- and that’s just for me!  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every parent for their support 

this year.  I feel very lucky to be part of such an incredible community and your 

encouragement and enthusiasm is quite overwhelming.  I would like to thank you for 
investing so much in your child’s learning.  You have listened to your child read, 

practised their spellings and supported their mental maths. I know this isn’t always 
easy in such busy times and I am grateful for your help. 

 

The Year 2 cohort are a very special group of children.  I hope that you can see from 
their reports just how well they have done this year.  It has been a privilege to be their 

teacher and I will miss teaching them terribly.   
 

I hope that you have a wonderful summer together with your families. 
 
Best wishes, 

Mrs Mullaney 


